
Letter of Appreciation 
 

Being a Research institution we wanted to join Eduroam for the benefit of our 
researchers, faculty, students and staff.  The request made to ERNET for 

joining Eduroam was received warmly and responded to promptly.  A special 

thanks to Ms.Nirmal Marwah who got it going. 

 

We now are part of the Eduroam network.  Mr.Prashant Chauhan was kind, 

prompt and knowledgeable enough to configure the FreeRadius and MariaDB 

server which we installed in the latest version of CentOS.  We now have a 

few users already using Eduroam. 
 

Thanking you, 

 

With regards & best wishes, 

-Jacob Rajan 

 In-charge, Computer Group 

 Raman Research Institute 
 Bengaluru - 560080 
 


